
 

 
European Central Slavic Conference 

 

Call for Papers 

“World War I in Central and Eastern Europe” 
 

The Central Slavic Conference, the oldest regional affiliate of ASEEES, is pleased to invite scholars of 
all disciplines working in Slavic, Eurasian, and East European studies to submit proposals for 
panels, individual papers, and roundtables, for the second biannual European Central Slavic 
Conference meeting in Przemyśl, Poland on July 9-10, 2015.  
  
The European Central Slavic Conference was founded in 2011 to facilitate scholarly cooperation 
between slavists in the United Sates and Central and Eastern Europe. 
  
The title and leading topic of 2015 conference is “World War I in Central and Eastern 
Europe.” However, papers on topics other than WWI are also allowed.  Proposals are welcomed on 
a wide range of topics, periods, and approaches.  The languages of the conference will be Polish, 
Ukrainian, English, and Russian. 
  
The Conference will be hosted by the East European State Higher School in Przemyśl (PWSW), 
Poland, on July 9-10, 2015 in partnership with Jagiellonian University in Krakow, the University of 
Lviv, and Saint Louis University, United States.  The host institutions will provide lodging and 
partial board.  Participants will be responsible for travel to and from the conference.  The 
conference registration fee is 100 Polish zloty for all participants. 
  
All proposals should include: 

•         Participant name(s), affiliation, email contact information, and a one page CV or resume; 
•         For individual papers: title and brief description (limit 100 words) in one of the conference 
languages; 
•         For panels: panel title and the above information for each participant and discussant (if 
applicable); 
•         For roundtables: roundtable title and participant information. 

Proposals and inquiries should be sent to Jaroslaw Moklak (jmoklak@gmail.com) or David 
Borgmeyer (dborgmey@slu.edu) by June 10, 2015. 
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